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Many in the State of Oregon, myself among them, have witnessed an aggressive 

attempt to subvert the power of parents and the people of Oregon to have a voice 

into our children's education. The State has gone too far and has overreached its 

prescribed purpose. By submitting this Bill, the Department of Education is attempting 

to nullify the peoples' rightful power to discharge and fire incompetent, politically 

fringe, disloyal and divisive officials who refuse to act in accordance with the desires 

of the parents and citizens of Oregon. We the People of Oregon dispute your tactics 

and strategies to overturn our rights and take away our voice in an effort to silence 

us. 

 

 


